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Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 9:53:15 PM

To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/07/2020 9:53 pm
Response #: 568

Submitter ID: 38099

IP address: 174.21.6.255

Time to complete: 6 min., 6 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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Amy Beth Nolte

Shoreline

(o) North City

Not answered

08/10/2020

King County Housing Authority

N o s w N PR

As a lifelong resident of Shoreline, | am very excited by the opportunity for the city to allow King County Housing Authority to run a shelter out of the former

Forest Bay facility. This is a great opportunity for Shoreline to be a good neighbor and the city desperately needs these 60 beds. The proximity to the methadone
clinic could increase access to rehabilitative drugs. Please support this plan!

8. (o) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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